
 
 
 
October 2, 2014 
 
Mark Mueller, 
Mark Mueller Architects  
100 Commercial St, Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 774-9057 
 
Reference:  
Russo Residence Addition 
50 Eastfield Road 
Portland, Maine 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
The opinions and comments contained in this Letter are based on a site observation at the above referenced 
site, drawings provided, and conversations with the builder and architect. No physical testing site was per-
formed.  No warranty expressed or implied, as to the condition of the structure, is intended. 
 
I have observed the new building addition’s in-place framing and related structure and have found them to 
be in conformance with the documents provided and with the current MUBEC/IBC 2009 code standard. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or comments.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
_______________________ 
Aaron C. Jones, P.E., SECB, LEED AP BD+C 
President 
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